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1. NPPD submitted a Letter of Intent to the DOE  on 3/27/23.
2. The pre-FEED* study work (authorized at the October 2022 Board 

meeting) is in progress.
3. Will be back to the Board again in May to report the preliminary results 

of the pre-FEED study, and the go or no-go decision to proceed with the 
FOA full application.

4. If the recommendation is “go”, then the look-ahead for the June Board 
will included a request for funding of the full FEED study.

5. The full FOA application is due to the DOE 5/23/23.

*FEED – Front End Engineering Design 
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Stay connected with us.
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